




First Holy Communion Preparation  
2018-2019 School Year 
 
First Holy Communion 
preparation is an 
Archdiocesan mandated two-
year preparation program.  
St. Patrick Church's First 
Holy Communion program 
begins in 1st grade.   
 
If you have a child that will 
be in first grade in the 2018-2019 school year, please 
visit www.stpatricksparish.com, click the Faith 
Formation Tab, and click the K-5 tab to register for 
the 2018-2019 faith formation program year.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Judy 
Kostelni at faithformation@stpatricksmarin.org 

Young Apostles Confirmation Program  

(Grades 6-8) 
 

St Patrick Church's Confirmation program begins in 
6th grade!  
 
If your child will be a 6th 
grader in the 2018-2019 
school year, please visit 
www.stpatricksmarin.com, 
click the Faith Formation Tab, 
and click the 6-8th grade tab 
to register for the 2018-2019 
Confirmation program.  

Are you wondering 
what life is all about, 
perhaps asking 
yourself, “What is 
my purpose, or Why 
am I here?” You are 
welcome to seek 
answers with us! 
Come join us after 
the 10am Sunday 
Mass in the Meeting 
Room.  For more 
information and the 
calendar of gathering 
dates, please contact 

Judy Kostelni, Director of Faith Formation: 
faithformation@stpatricksmarin.org. or 415-924-
0600 x15. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you have a friend or family member who has never 
been baptized who is thirsting for God? Do you know 
of someone who has been baptized in another 
Christian faith that is curious about what it means to 
become Catholic? Have you been married to a 
Catholic for quite some time and wondering if maybe 
this is the year you would like to learn more about the 
Catholic faith? Have you met someone recently who 
is Catholic, but has not received the sacraments of 
Reconciliation or Holy Communion or Confirmation?  
 

Please invite them to join us after the 10am Sunday 
Mass in the Meeting Room.  What do they need to 
bring: their questions!!  
 

For more information and the calendar of gathering 
dates, please contact Judy Kostelni, Director of Faith 
Formation: faithformation@stpatricksmarin.org or 
415-924-0600 x15. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
I would like to invite you to a BBQ to help celebrate 
the birthday of our church on Pentecost Sunday. This 
will also offer us an opportunity to recognize and 
thank the many volunteers who help throughout the 
year to make our Catholic parish the best in Marin! 
 

Where:  Piper Park Picnic area (look for the dove  
balloons) 

When:   Sunday, May 20 
Time:     1 PM – 3 PM 
 

RSVP:  If you plan to attend, please list your name 
and number of family members on the sign-up sheet 
that is in the vestibule of the Church or contact Agata 
at the Parish Office (415-924-0600). 
 

Cupcakes:  If you would like to contribute by making 
a dozen home-made regular 
size cupcakes towards our 
birthday dessert, there is 
space provided on the sign-
up sheet, or contact Agata at 
the Parish Office (415-924-
0600).  
 
Monsignor Michael Padazinski 



Formed.org pick of the week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We grow frustrated when sunsets fade, children grow 
up, and special moments pass. Will beauty be forever 
fleeting? Matthew Leonard, expounds upon our 
experience of beauty and its powerful role in drawing us 
closer to our Creator and glorious home in Heaven.  
 

Visit www.stpatricksparish.formed.org.  
Register (it’s free). Then listen! Enjoy! 

Our Holy Father’s Monthly Intention: 
 

May 2018 
 
Evangelization: The Mission of the Laity 
 

That the lay faithful may fulfil their specific mission, 
by responding with creativity to the challenges that 
face the world today. 

Marin Handicapables Mass and Luncheon  
 

Persons with special needs (shut-ins, developmentally 
disabled, etc.) who would enjoy fellowship are cordially 
invited to the Marin Handicapables Mass and Luncheon 
on May 12, 2018. This event will be held at Marin 
Catholic High School, 675 Sir Francis Drake Blvd., 
Kentfield, with Mass at noon in the Chapel, followed by 
lunch and entertainment in the Student Center. Sponsors 
are The Order of Malta Western Association. There is no 
fee to attend, but reservations are requested. RSVP: 
Cheryl Giurlani, 415.308.4608 or 
ferrari1954@yahoo.com 

The Spring 2018 issue of Catholic Extension’s 
magazine, Extension, tells of the inspiring work of 
Catholic faith communities in hurricane-damaged Puerto 
Rico. The Church has a central role in reaching out to 
residents to address their spiritual and human needs. 
 

It also features a story about catholic Extension’s 
partnership with Catholic universities, particularly in the 
Northeast, that provide education and training for 
Church leaders in mission dioceses. 
 

Pick up a free copy of Extension magazine in the 
vestibule. Its inspiring stories will help you experience a 
different side of the Catholic Church in America - in 
places where faith is strong but resources are limited. A 
digital version of the magazine can be found at 
www.catholicextension.org/extension-magazine-newest 



My dear friends, 
 
Just a short note of "thanks" to those who were able to 
join the presentation and reception last Sunday after 
the 10:00 Mass.  I am honored to have served the past 
33 years in the United States Air Force.  The bestowal 
of the Legion of Merit Medal last Sunday was a 
testament not so much to me as to the men and women 
I have been privileged to serve.     
 
I am so very thankful for the many who helped make 
the surprise and reception the great success that it 
was!  I especially want to thank Rose Marie Wong 
from the Archdiocese and Agata Konopka, our very 
own parish secretary for their great effort. I also wish 
to thank Father Jeff Henry and Chaplain Greg Jans, 
both from Travis Air Force Base for their incredible 
behind the scene effort in helping to orchestrate the 
surprise and for being a part of the presentation of the 
Legion of Merit Medal.  I am humbled and grateful to 
God for the many years He has allowed me to serve as 
a chaplain to the stellar men and women of the United 
States Air Force.  May God continue to bless us all! 
 
Gratefully,  
Monsignor Michael Padazinski 


